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Students, Parents & Staff  

   

 

 
 

 

Back to school is around the corner and although our stores remain 

closed to the public due to the current situation; our online store is 

open and will be offering a 15% discount   

on all school uniform orders made before July 15th.   

  

Out of abundance of caution for the health and   

safety of our clients   

our stores will remain closed to the public   

until it is safe to reopen.   

Our Thoughts and prayers are with you during these difficult times  

  

To place your orders, please visit our website  

www.inunisonkids.com and enter  

discount code: HEALTH2020    

 
 

Questions?   

Email us: contact@inunisonkids.com  

http://www.inunisonkids.com/
mailto:contact@inunisonkids.com

